New Play Equipment is Coming to
’

SCHOOL Webb’s Road!

As you may have read in previous communication from the PTA (and for those who remember the 2019

Auction of Promises), the PTA, school and Trust have been working together to install some amazing

playground equipment in all three of the Webb’s Road playgrounds. Meteor had PTA funded play

equipment installed a few years ago and now it’s time for Webb’s Road to have an upgrade.

Where will they be and what will they be like?
Top playground (next to the covered area where the hut currently stands)
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Quiet area (lower playground on Wakehurst Road):
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Lower playground (next to the Nursery on Belleville Road):

s 7 PSNEESETW £
@ Belleville Primary School .'




Who is doing the work?

We are working with Kompan to deliver this ambitious project. They are the market leaders in safe, fun,
high quality playground equipment and we trust they will do a great job.

When will it happen?

Works will be carried out in two phases. The top playground and the Belleville Road playground
development will start during the summer holidays. We would have like it to have started a bit earlier in
the holidays but due to Covid and Brexit, materials have been tricky to source.

So when you return in September, those two playgrounds should be complete or almost complete.

The quiet area, which requires the most work, will commence in October half term and may run on for a
short time after the children return to school.

How is it funded and how you can help

In order to fund this venture the PTA have been working tirelessly to raise funds (namely the auction in
2019 and the many other events since). Covid and the inability to run events has had a very adverse effect
on the PTA accounts. We actually have enough to fund most of this development now and we didn’t want
the children to have to wait any longer to get this.

However, we find ourselves around £20,000 short of what we need to be able to deliver the playground
with it's finishing touches and to continue to offer the school and our children all the extras throughout
the year and across both sites (for example; the incredible music programme in Year 4; more educational
resources bring learning to life) .

In order to raise the substantial £20,000 required in a short time, we have designed a mural board which
will run behind the castle structure where you can all sponsor an item from the enormous image. By doing
this, you will be raising funds and have the opportunity to have your chosen item personalised with your
initials.

Depending on size, these items range from just £20 for a small butterfly or mushroom, to a huge bee for
£1000!!!

We have been asked by a number of parents how they might be able to contribute to the school, and this
is a great opportunity to do that.

Year 6 parents: Now is the time to make your mark for years to come, so be quick!

Other years: We anticipate that these will still be on sale in September, but hurry! They will be available on
a first come, first served basis.

TO PURCHASE YOUR PIECE OF THE MURAL AND TO HELP MAKE THIS PROJECT A HUGE
SUCCESS CLICK HERE.

We thank you again for your generosity and patience with this long awaited project — we look forward to
seeing the children enjoying this in 2021/22

Belleville PTA and Belleville Primary School


https://www.bellevillepta.org/mural?page=2
https://www.bellevillepta.org/mural?page=2

